
IN THE MATTER of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of the Queenstown Lakes 
Proposed District Plan 

MINUTE CONCERNING REFERENCES TO PDP PROVISIONS 

1. This Minute has arisen from the drafting of the s.42A Report for Stream 4 – 

Subdivision, but is generally applicable to all hearing streams and to all evidence 

presented to the Hearing Panel. 

2. We ask than when a redrafted version of the PDP provisions are attached to a 

report or brief of evidence, that references within the report or evidence to the 

redrafted provision(s) clearly identify the redrafted provision’s number as well as 

the notified provision number.  This could be in the format of, for example, [Redraft 

26.5, p.26-7, Notified 26.4, p.26-3]. 

3. In addition, when preparing redrafted provisions, it would be helpful if when 

provisions are proposed to be re-ordered, reference is made to where the provision 

was previously located.  We note that the Council officers have been using 

comments to identify the rationale for changes.  Identifying where provisions were 

formerly located by way of comments would assist. 

4. Finally, we ask that Mr Bryce provide a marked up version of his s.42A Report 

containing cross-referencing the individual provisions of his Appendix 1 and the 

equivalent in the notified version of the PDP in the manner outlined above as soon 

as possible. 

For the Hearing Panel 

 

Denis Nugent (Chair) 

7 July 2016 


